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I support HB 3348 under the following conditions.  

Assumption. 

1) The Department of Education maintains a current review of the Threat 

Assessment systems for all school districts. 

2)  Is aware of the impact, cost and/or savings in order to implement the Salem-

Keizer Threat Assessment System. 

3) Is aware of the time necessary for implementation and the needed legislative 

support. 

 

If the need is immediate; why is the report due no later than September 15, 2024? 

The Department of Education is more than capable to give you an executive 

summary in a week. 

 

I'm submitting this incase the chair has time limitations for oral testimony. 

Respectfully, 

Tim Cowan 


